
Early childhood educators in child care  
centres do not get the same wages, pensions 
and health benefits as those working in  
public schools, even though they do the 
same work and have the same qualifications. 

The Nova Scotia government should be  
investing in recruitment and retention  
strategies that include equal compensation 
for all early childhood educators across 
Nova Scotia. 

 

Send a message to the Minister  
of Education and Early Childhood  
Development now.  

Ask them to provide adequate funding 
that will stabilize the sector and ensure 
all early childhood educators receive 
equal compensation.

Go to EconomicSecurity.ca

Watch your email inbox for campaign  
updates and find out more ways that  
you can take action! 
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ECONOMIC SECURITY FOR  
EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATORS 
Visit EconomicSecurity.ca to add your voice to the call for equal 
compensation for all early childhood educators in Nova Scotia!

 


